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Charge to the subpanel
“Consider and make recommendations relative to the scientific 
requirements and opportunities for a forefront United States High 
Energy Physics Program in the next five to ten years.  Make specific 
recommendations with respect to possible new construction items 
for FY1985.  In its deliberations the Subpanel should consider 
opportunities that may be available later as it weighs its specific 
recommendations.  The report of the Subpanel should include a 
definite recommendation concerning the proposed Colliding Beam 
Accelerator at Brookhaven National Laboratory.  The Subpanel 
should estimate the program funding required to realize the 
scientific opportunities associated with the recommendations and 
should give the relative priorities of the actions it recommends.” 
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